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I have lived and worked in New Mexico for nearly all of my 76 years. Every summer I have
worked full days at temperatures 100+ degrees. Yes I have worn proper head cover and sometimes
wet down my upper body. But there was never a time that required a 45 minute break to after 15
minutes of work. I anticipate that this summer will not be any different. I will work all day taking
short breaks to "hose" down. The proposal presented is not practical.


